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Hello my name is Luke Aberle and I work in the adult use cannabis industry here in 
Maine. I am in support of LD 40. 
LD 40 would greatly improve the day to day of employees of the adult use cannabis 
industry. This industry is full of hard working Mainers like myself who have a 
passion for the plant and an honest hard days work. 
The current laws and regulations are not working for small, independent Mainer 
owned operations. The current laws are stiflingly our potential for prosperity while 
paving the way for out of state and corporate cannabis. Maine has always been a state 
that supports its small local businesses and its time to support the adult use cannabis 
industry and hard working Mainers it provides for.  


